
   

 

 

 

 

  

   

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

       

 

Welcome to Pearl Class. We have had a wonderful first week back at school 

getting used to our new classroom and the different routines. On Tuesday, we 

launched our new topic ‘Would you drink river water?’ with a water challenge, 

testing our teamwork and communication skills whilst trying to move the most 

water over a distance of 8m. Lots of fun was had by all and we also learnt a lot 

about how water moves. Thank you to all those parents who provided guttering 

and milk bottles to help with this challenge. 

Reminders:  

Meet the Teacher – Monday 12th September 3.45pm 

Children have been provided with a home school book for any 

communication, reminders and to record their homework, reading, 

spellings and times tables. If you need to contact me, please write in 

this book for your child to share with me as we are encouraging them 

to become more independent. 


